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UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

SGOD-UM-01-31-2024/CPG

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
All Other Concerned

From: SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent qﬂl

Date: January 31, 2024

Subject: INVITATION TO THE POLICY MAKING IN PRACTICE WORKSHOP

1. This is in connection with the invitation of Government Exchange inviting

interested participants to attend a virtual open course workshop Policy Making in Practice
on February 27, 2024.

2. Attached is the invitation for vour reference.
3. . Participation in this program is on a voluntary basis only.
4. For information.
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ADVISORY No. [Z s. 2024 'g&
January 17, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s, 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd Officials,
Personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public
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INVITATION TO THE POLICY MAKING IN PRACTICE WORKSHOP

The Government Exchange informs you of their virtual open course workshop on
Policy Making in Practice on February 27, 2024.

[nterested to join, please click the registration form,

LINK. For queries, you may
call: +44 (0)20 3137 or e

mail enquity@govemmentcxchange.co.uk

Attached is the communicati

on from GE for more details and their upcoming
courses for Calendar Year 2024,

Participation is on a voluntary basis only.

For information.
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From: jameS.morgan@90vernmentexchange.co.uk on behalf of Jamé<'} Morgan ¥
< james.mofgan@governmen!exchange.co.uk >
Sent: Monday, 15 January 2024 12:34 pm
To: DEPED V BICOL REGION
Subject: Policy Making In Practice with Members of the House of Lords

'Government Exchange

Policy Making In Practice Workshop

Lord Peter Lilley & Sir Henry Bellingham
Register Now & Save

Government Exchange would like to inform you the next virtual open course workshop on Policy Making in
Practice will be delivered by our trainers alongside our distinguished speakers - directly to your computer,
laptop or tablet on Tuesday 27th of February 2023,

Distinguished Speakers:

Lord Peter Lilley, Member of the House of Lords & former Shadow Chancellor of the Exchequer
Sir Henry Bellingham, Member of the House of Lords and former Foreign Office Minister
Barbara Piotrowska, Lecturer in Public Falicy, King's College London

Learners will develop practical skills in relation to the UK Parliamentary Process such as developing a policy
project proposition and the challenges involved in creating new legislation. The session will analyse bodies
such as the Office of the Parliamentary Counsel (OPC) that play a more practical role in the parliamentary
process, and how legislation is drafted and presented to the different stakeholders. Learners will develop an
understanding of a project's 'lifecycle’, how to manage the development of a policy project, how to update and
review policy implementation and the role of external influences.

Learning Outcomes

* Learn about the Policy Cycle, and how policy should be drafted. implemented and assessed

= Understand the role civil servants play in policy-making. and what best practiee laoks like

* Improve eritical understanding of what qualities are important for policy making

¢ Gain insight into the challenges that new legislation often encounters

* Develop knowledge of how policy can be better implemented and updated

¢ Discuss the role that external influence have over policy-making

* Learn about policy drafting and the importance of clarity in policy objectives

* Receive case studies in common pitfalls in policy development, and explore how to aveid them

Standard Fee:



afee for one place: £570 + VAT

Please see link for Registration form LINK

—_—

For information on Part Bursary Savings that is available on individual and coho

020 3137 8632 or email traiglng@ggvernmgmgmgﬂgg.m uk

Please feel free to circulate this information on to any relevant colleagues, and do not hesitate to contact us

should you wish to register or require any assistance,

Upcoming courses for 2024;

i iting Skills for the Public Sector - 25/01/2024

Infl Whitehall & Westminster - 30/01/2024

A Guide to Strategic Thinking - 30/01/2024
Stakeholder Management for the Public Sector - 08/02/2024

rt applications, please call

Understanding & Working with the lllegal Migration Act 2023 13/02/2024

Palicy (1) & Policy (2) - 14/02/2024 - 15/02/2024

Introduction to Parliamentary Select Committees 23/02/2024

Policy Making in Practice Course - 27/02/2024
Writing a Strateqy - 27/02/2024

Parliamentary Process — 28/02/2024
Presentation Skills for the public sector — 29/02/2024
Submissions & Briefings - 05/03/2024

Principles of Policy Advice: Submissons & Briefing Masterclass - 07/0312024

Policy Masterclass - 13/03/2024 - 14/03/2024

i for Non-Professional Trainer - 20/03/2024

Kind regards,

The Government Exchange Team

E-Mail: enquiry@governmentexchange.co,uk
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~Phone: 020 3137 8632

If you do not wish to receive fu
rther information regardin
ding GE events then please glick here
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